
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1594/22-23                                  29.11.2022 
 

 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed from 1st to 4th  

December 2022 (Thursday to Sunday) on account of Commemoration 

Day and UAE National Day and the classes will resume on Monday, 5th 

December 2022.  

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 
 


